PROTECT OUR COMMUNITY
SAY NO TO TELEGRAPH POLES

Why We Need Your Help

Our community is facing an important decision about how broadband services are delivered to our
homes. Some companies are choosing to install unsightly telegraph poles instead of using
underground infrastructure, which:

Damages our neighbourhood's visual appeal

Creates unnecessary street clutter

Reduces property values

Is an outdated approach to modern infrastructure

Important: You have the power to make a difference! By choosing not to subscribe to services
delivered via telegraph poles, we can encourage companies to use proper underground
infrastructure instead.

What You Can Do

Ask your provider if they are using telegraph poles

Choose providers that use underground infrastructure

Spread the word to your neighbours and friends

Support local campaigns against telegraph pole installations

Sign our pledge to boycott overhead cables and support underground alternatives

Together We Can Make a Difference

Our community deserves modern, clean infrastructure that preserves the beauty of our

neighbourhood. By making informed choices about our broadband services, we can ensure that
companies respect our community's standards and values.

Join us in protecting our community's character and infrastructure.
For more information, visit: www.garforth.org



